
Newsletter 6 
 

Agenda  
 
09/12 Week of the 

reportinterviews 
 Chattercards block 3 

Vreedzaam group 1 t/m 6 
19/12 Christmas celebration and 

dinner 
20/12 Children free at noon 
 Newsletter 7 
23/12 
t/m 5/1 

Christmasvacation 

6/1 First schoolday of 2025 
Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

Review Sinterklaas 
 
Fortunately, it all worked out with St. 
Nicholas. It was exciting for a while, but 
also this year we were able to celebrate 
his birthday together. The children 
enjoyed themselves and we have heard 
that the groups where Sinterklaas came to 
visit were quite excited.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas celebration and dinner 
 
On Thursday morning, December 19, we 
will have a Christmas celebration in the 
hall. You are welcome to come and watch 
your child(ren) celebrate. The celebration 
will start at:  
 
09:00 for the preschool and groups 1/2   
10:00 for the children of the groups 3 to 5  
11:10 for the children of the groups 6 to 8  
 
Christmas dinner will be on Thursday 
evening, December 19, from 5:00 to 6:30 
pm. The teacher will approach you to 
bring something to eat and drink. These 
do not have to be large portions and if you 
are unable to contribute please do not feel 
burdened. 
 
The parents who bring food can come in 
from 16:45.  
In the hall there will be something to drink 
and some nice Christmas music for the 
parents waiting for their children.   
 

 
 

Christmas boxes 
 
Once again this year, through the School 
Meals Project, we are able to arrange 
Christmas packages for all of our students. 
These packages can be taken and 
collected on Wednesday, December 18, 
after school. 
Because we also do not know at this time 
how big and heavy that package is, I would 



 
 
 
like to ask especially the parents of the 
smaller children (groups 1 to 4) to take 
into account that you can pick up the 
package on Wednesday in class. Also, for 
the children of the upper grades (grades 5-
8), it would be nice if someone could 
support your child(ren) in bringing it. 
 

Weer nieuwe leesboeken voor alle 
kinderen! 
 
Once again, thanks to cooperation with 
the Youth Education Fund and bol.com, 
we are able to give each child a book as a 
gift. On Friday, December 13, we will give 

it as an early Christmas present! 😊 
 
These are the following books: 
For the groups 1/2: Knight without 
buttocks 
For the groups 3/4: Skip and the rabbit 
thief 
For the groups 5/6: Stink Dog Champion! 
For the groups 7/8: Juf Braaksel and the 
gigantic explosion 
 
We wish the children much reading 
pleasure! 
 

Terugblik MR 
 
Last Wednesday, the MR met again. 
During the meeting we went over the 
budget for 2025. In addition, we had a visit 
from employees of Tommy Tomato. After 
the Christmas break we will start 
organizing one hot lunch per week for all 
our students. We will inform you more 
about this in the last newsletter. There are 
no costs involved for parents/caregivers 
but we can also fund this from the School 
Meals subsidy. We are excited and hope 
that this will be a great success for our 
students. 
 
 

 


